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Hi everyone, the year has started off with lots of planning for this coming summer and fall. It’s going to
be a busy year.

| have just recently returned home from the first mission trip this year. | was blessed to carry West
University Baptist Church to the Andes Mountains in Ecuador. The team consisted of sixteen High School
seniors and our adults from the church and myself.

We traveled each day into the mountains to work in the villages with the Quechua Indians. We were
blessed to see 920 Indians give their lives to the Lord. It was a great week. | had a great time watching
the students washing feet and telling the children and adults about the Lord Jesus.

Our time seemed to pass very quickly as normal. Everyone arrived home well and safe. Today, the
missionaries are in the villages doing the hard work of discipleship.

Right now, teams from the Dallas area, along with teams from Sacramento, are getting things underway
for their trips to Guatemala and Honduras.

My prayer is that everyone reading this short newsletter is remaining sensitive every day to the
promptings of the Holy Spirit when He provides an opportunity to tell someone about Jesus. Remember,
you don't have to be across seas to tell someone about Him. Stay faithful and you will be blessed.

Also, please remember to pray for Happy Feet as we are staying busy with planning and logistics. Also,
please remember the ministry when it comes to your financial support so we can continue to tell the
world about our Savior Jesus.

God Bless you all, Bill C.
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